
Dear Students, Parents, and Staff,

I am delighted to officially introduce myself as the principal of Hillside High School. It is an honor to be
in the role of principal and join such a dedicated staff and community.

The warm reception I've received since joining the HHS family has been truly inspiring. It's clear that
this school is built on a strong foundation of care, commitment, and a shared passion for student success.

Our focus for this year is to build upon this exceptional foundation and create an even more enriching
learning environment for all students. We believe that every student possesses unique talents and
deserves opportunities to shine. By working together, we can ensure that each student reaches their full
potential.

I am committed to fostering a school culture where:

● Academic excellence is celebrated
● Personal growth is nurtured
● Diversity is embraced
● Every student feels valued and empowered

I encourage open communication and collaboration among students, parents, staff, and the community.
Your input is invaluable as we work together to shape the future of Hillside High School.

I look forward to meeting each of you and learning about your hopes and aspirations for the upcoming
year. Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions.

Let's make this an unforgettable year filled with growth, achievement, and community spirit.

Go Hawks!

Sincerely,

Hector Vasquez



Christopher Beeson, Principal
Rosalba Ambriz, Assistant Principal
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